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ASX Release: 30 November 2020 

Relief from Quarterly Reporting  
 

 
Quickstep Holdings Limited (ASX: QHL) (the Company) notes that the ASX has discretion to give relief to 
companies from the requirement to continue giving quarterly reports under ASX listing rules 4.7B (Quarterly 
cash flow reports) and 4.7C (Quarterly activity reports).   
 
ASX Guidance states that the ASX usually likes to see at least four consecutive quarters of positive net 
operating cash flows before it will give this relief.  
 
The Company achieved four consecutive quarters of positive operating cash flow at the quarter ended 30 
September 2020.  
 
The Company is pleased to advise that ASX has today confirmed that the Company has been granted relief 
from quarterly reporting obligations. 
 
 
Authorised by:  
  

 Mark Burgess – Managing Director                                         
 Quickstep Holdings Limited                                               
 Telephone: +61 2 9774 0300      
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